From: Field, Michael

To: Bunnell, Heidi

Subject: FW: Notification

Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 7:28:31 AM

Attachments: Popper Revocation Letter.pdf
image001.png
image003.png
image004.png
image005.png
image006.png
image007.png

Good morning!

This is Collin Popper. We are revoking his CGE13176 card effective (3) days from
yesterday. The below email is the notification. He is an assistant to another caregiver.

Can you make the change for me.
Thanks! Mike

Best regards,

Michael W. Field

Director of Compliance| Office of Marijuana Policy

Maine Department of Administrative and Financial Services
162 State House Station | Augusta, ME 04330-0162

Tel: (207) 624-7492 | Fax: (207) 287-2671

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is solely for the use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient or an
authorized agent of the intended recipient, please immediately contact the sender by reply e-mail and
destroy/delete all copies of the original message. Any review, use, copying, forwarding, disclosure, or distribution of
this e-mail message by other than the intended recipient or authorized agent is strictly prohibited.

From: White, Deanna <Deanna.White@maine.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 5:37 PM

To: Rebekah Smith <rsmith@seventreesolutions.com>;_

Cc: Pierce, Gabi <Gabi.Pierce@maine.gov>; Field, Michael <Michael.Field@maine.gov>; Malloch,
Vernon <Vernon.Malloch@maine.gov>
Subject: Notification

Dear Ms. Smith and Mr. Popper,

This email is to notify you that the Office of Marijuana Policy, in addition to revoking Collin Popper’s



caregiver Registry Identification Card (Collin Popper, CGR26382), as noted in the attached Notice of
Revocation dated March 1, 2022, is also revoking Mr. Popper’s registered caregiver assistant
(employee) Registry Identification Card: Collin Popper CGE13176. The justifications and factual
bases for revoking Mr. Popper’s registered caregiver employee card are the same as stated in the
attached Notice of Revocation. The revocation of Mr. Popper’s registered caregiver employee
Registry Identification Card is effective three (3) calendar days after the date of this notice.

The Department does not expect Mr. Popper to make another request for an informal hearing, and
presumes he appeals this revocation. The Department requests the informal hearing for the
revocation of Mr. Popper’s registered caregiver employee Registry |dentification Card be joined with
the currently pending hearing set for April 11, 2022 at 10:30. We are ready to discuss this further at
the pre-hearing conference set for this Thursday, March 17, at 8:30.

Sincerely,
Deanna L. White

DEeanNa L. WHITE | AsSSISTANT ATTORNEY (GENERAL
LiticaTiON Division

OFFICE OF THE MAINE ATTORNEY GENERAL
6 StatE House StaTion | Aucusta, ME 04333
(207) 626-8822 (pirecT DIAL) | (207) 626-8800 (MAIN OFFICE)

deanna.white@maine.gov | www.maine.gov/ag
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